
Share YOUR Voice. We’re listening.

You are invited to participate in a Public Hearing for Development Permit Application  
#24-D0055. Anyone intending to speak in-person at the public hearing is  

encouraged to register in advance, but not required to do so. Written comments are 
required to be submitted by 4 p.m. on Monday, June 10, 2024, to be reviewed as 
part of the public hearing process. To register to speak in-person or submit written 

comments, please email legislativeofficer@morinville.ca.

A copy of the application can be found after June 6, by visiting  
www.morinville.ca/en/town-hall/meetings-of-council.aspx and selecting  

the link to the June 11, 2024, Regular Meeting of Council.

What is the Development Permit Application about?
An applicant has applied for an addition to an existing building to expand  

the current business at 10310 101 Avenue as illustrated in the map. The lot is  
zoned as Direct Control-Transition District. Council is the Development  

Authority in this district.

How Do I Get More Information?
Any questions regarding the proposed amendment, contact:

Planning and Economic Development at 780-939-7635 or development@morinville.ca.

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Proposed Development Permit Application #24-D0055

Public Hearing for Development  
Permit Application # 24-D0055:  

Tuesday, June 11, 2024,  
at 4 p.m.

Council Chambers,  
Morinville Civic Hall:  

2nd floor,  
10125 100 Avenue, Morinville


